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[Newsis] “Let’s enhance the peace movements” Sansuwon Aeguk-hwe Autumn Mountain Climbing 
 
Hosted by Sansuwon Aeguk-hwe and the Universal Peace Federation (UPF) and sponsored by the 
Ambassador for Peace Council, “2014 Sansuwon Aeguk-hwe Autumn Mountain Climbing” will be held 
from October 28th -31st in three regions of Korea under the slogan “Let’s enhance the peace 
movements,” and 12,000 members are expected to participate. 
 
On October 28th, 4,000 members from Seoul, the capital region and Gangwon Province will climb 
Balwangsan in Pyeongchan, Gangwon Province, and on October 29th, 2,500 members from the 
Chungcheong area will climb Gangcheonsan in Sunchang, Jeonbuk. Then, on October 31st, 5,500 
members from Yeonghonam will climb the stretch of Jirisan after gathering at Hadong SongRim Park for 
the “2014 Yeonghonam Harmony Festival.” 
 
At the Yeonghonam Harmony Festival on October 31st, representatives from eight cities and 113 wards 
and counties will combine the water from each region at the water ceremony and stamp their handprints 
in the “Hanaro (Unite) Performance.” They will pray for harmony in Younghonam, which has left deeply 
rooted conflict in Korea. 
 
Furthermore, participants will send their hope for the reunification of North and South Korea to the sky 
through the Paper Plane of Hope Performance, where they will fold and fly paper planes. 
 
Rev. Jeong-Ro Yoon, Chairman of UPF-Korea is expected to call on the participants to realize a world of 
peace by practicing the heart of loving nature and peace through Sansuwon activities.... 


